Higher Ground Bulletin Announcements

Weekly Bulletin		
1/7/24 & 2/11/24	Attention high school sophomores, juniors, and seniors. Higher Ground registration opens February 1, 2024. This retreat is an incredible opportunity to grow stronger in your relationship with Christ, while getting to know your peers from around the diocese. By the end of the retreat, you will have a greater love for God and a new community of faith. Ask your Pastor and youth leader about this opportunity. Register today at highergroundretreats.org and save with the Early Bird rate of \$295 until February 15, 2024.	
2/18/24 & 3/10/24	Parents of high school students, Higher Ground registration is open. This weeklong retreat is for sophomores, juniors, and seniors. The retreat begins Sunday afternoon and ends early the following Friday. HG camps are the weeks of May 26 - May 31, 2024, and June 2-7, 2024. Please talk with your teens about this opportunity. Check your calendar and help them sign up for the week that best fits your schedule, register at highergroundretreats.org	
3/17/24 thru 4/14/24	Attention high school sophomores, juniors, and seniors. Higher Ground registration will close April 15, 2024. Take this opportunity and register today and be part of a growing group of teens who continue to grow their love in Christ and find what it means to be a community of faith. Register online at highergroundretreats.org	

Higher Ground Extreme Faith Middle School Bulletin Announcement

Weekly Bulletin		
1/7/24 & 2/11/24	Attention middle school students currently in 6 th , 7 th , & 8 th grades. Higher Ground Extreme Faith camp registration opens February 1, 2024. This retreat is a fun week and a great opportunity to grow stronger in your faith while making new friends from around the diocese. Ask your Pastor and youth leader about this opportunity. Register today at highergroundretreats.org and save with the Early Bird rate of \$350.	
2/18/24 & 3/31/24	Parents of middle school students, Higher Ground Extreme Faith Middle School camp registration is open. This weeklong retreat is for current 6 th , 7 th , and 8 th grade students. The retreat begins Sunday afternoon July 7, 2024, and ends early afternoon Thursday, July 11, 2024. We hope you will talk to your kids about this exciting opportunity to grow their love for Christ and have fun doing it. Register at highergroundretreats.org	
4/7/24 thru 4/28/24	Middle school students currently in 6 th , 7 th and 8 th grades, Higher Ground Extreme Faith registration will close June 1, 2024. Experience God in a unique way and have fun spending time with other kids your age from around the diocese. Register at highergroundretreats.org.	

Pulpit Announcements

Weekends in January	Registration for the Higher Ground Retreats for high school and middle school students opens February 1st. These retreats offer young people a time to reflect on their spiritual journey and helps them grow their love for God. We encourage you to talk with your kids about attending these camps. What an incredible gift to give them. Take advantage of the early bird rate being offered until February 15. Fr.
	(name) and(youth leader(s) name)) can provide you with more information regarding these camps or information can be found in the bulletin.
Weekends in February	Registration for the Higher Ground Retreats is open for High School and Middle School students. Higher Ground Retreats has been part of our diocese for over 55 years and has helped shape the faith of many students. It's a fun week of meeting other students from across the diocese and it's a camp that inspires a deeper connection to our Lord Jesus Christ. Refer to the bulletin for more information.
Weekends in March	Reminder that registration for the Higher Ground Retreats is open for High School and Middle School students. Check the bulletin for more information